
 
Hi Mohammad 
<br>This is in response to your correspondence answering my questions.&nbsp; 
Part 2.1049 uses the 1% of energy is outside the bandwidth having .5% on 
either side of the bandwidth..&nbsp; However, when a specific rule part 
is used (i.e. Part 24), compliance must be to that rule part.&nbsp; Part 
24 specifically states that it is the 26dB down that must be used.&nbsp; 
The values of 2.1049 then are not relevant to the emissions bandwidth required 
in Part 24.&nbsp; Thus, the 23dB bandwidth cannot be used, it must be the 
26dB bandwidth.&nbsp; I understand that there is not much difference in 
this, but it is the rules that must be met in the certification process. 
<br>Thanks 
<br>Dennis 
<p>"Mohammad S. Hossain" wrote: 
<blockquote TYPE=CITE>Hi Dennis 
<p>As discussed, I have uploaded the Updated Test Report to the ATCB server. 
<br>Please have your review and let us know if you have more comments. 
<p>Regards 
<p>Mohammad S. Hossain 
<br>EMC Engineer 
<br>Sanmina-SCI Canada 
<br>6751-9 St. N.E. 
<br>Calgary, AB, T2E 8R9 
<br>Tel: 403-295-5122 
<br>Fax: 403-295-8862 
<br><a href="mailto:mohammad.hossain@Sanmina-
SCI.com">mailto:mohammad.hossain@Sanmina-SCI.com</a> 
<br>The contents of this e-mail are Sanmina-SCI confidential. 
<p>-----Original Message----- 
<br>From: Mohammad S. Hossain [<a href="mailto:mohammad.hossain@sanmina-
sci.com">mailto:mohammad.hossain@sanmina-sci.com</a>] 
<br>Sent: November 21, 2002 11:55 AM 
<br>To: 'dward@atcb.com' 
<br>Cc: 'glen.moore@sanmina-sci.com' 
<br>Subject: RE: AB6UMTS1900IND Submission. 
<p>Hi Dennis 
<p>I have consolidated our clarifications on your latest comments on our 
<br>application Ref. FCC ID: AB6UMTS1900IND and the correspondence letter 
is 
<br>uploaded to the ATCB server. Note that the updated Form 731 and a letter 
<br>requesting confidentiality is also submitted. 
<p>Please let us know if additional information is required. 
<p>Sincerely 
<p>Mohammad S. Hossain 
<br>EMC Engineer 
<br>Sanmina-SCI Canada 
<br>6751-9 St. N.E. 
<br>Calgary, AB, T2E 8R9 
<br>Tel: 403-295-5122 
<br>Fax: 403-295-8862 
<br><a href="mailto:mohammad.hossain@Sanmina-
SCI.com">mailto:mohammad.hossain@Sanmina-SCI.com</a> 
<br>The contents of this e-mail are Sanmina-SCI confidential. 
<p>-----Original Message----- 
<br>From: Dennis Ward [<a 
href="mailto:dennis@yosemite.net">mailto:dennis@yosemite.net</a>] 
<br>Sent: November 20, 2002 2:57 PM 



<br>To: mohammad.hossain@sanmina-sci.com 
<br>Cc: glen.moore@sanmina-sci.com 
<br>Subject: Re: AB6UMTS1900IND Submission. 
<p>Hi Mohammad 
<br>I can finish the issuance of this grant as soon as you have responded 
to the 
<br>attached information request. 
<p>Thanks 
<br>Dennis 
<p>"Mohammad S. Hossain" wrote: 
<p>> Hi Dennis 
<br>> 
<br>> As discussed, we have uploaded the requested documents to the ATCB 
server. 
<br>> Please let us know if further information is required. 
<br>> 
<br>> Regards 
<br>> 
<br>> Mohammad S. Hossain 
<br>> EMC Engineer 
<br>> Sanmina-SCI Canada 
<br>> 6751-9 St. N.E. 
<br>> Calgary, AB, T2E 8R9 
<br>> Tel: 403-295-5122 
<br>> Fax: 403-295-8862 
<br>> &lt;<a href="mailto:mohammad.hossain@Sanmina-
SCI.com">mailto:mohammad.hossain@Sanmina-SCI.com</a>> 
<br>> The contents of this e-mail are Sanmina-SCI confidential.</blockquote> 
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